Maria
Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US To Sonja Brooks/R5/USEPA/US@EPA

cc
07/15/2008 06:09 AM
bce:

Subject Fw: ACH Food Companies - ADR

- Forwarded by Maria Whiting-Beale/DC/USEPA/US on 07/15/2008 07:05 AM ---—

"Keyt, Bryan E."
<BKeyt@bellboyd.com> To Thomas Kenney/R5/USEPA/US@EPA, Maria

cc JAMES ENTZMINGER/R5/USEPA/US@EPA
Subject RE: ACH Food Companies - ADR

Ms. Whiting-Beale:

On behalf of our client, ACH Food Companies, Inc. (Respondent), we also
accept the opportunity to participate in the ADR process for the case
described below. My name 1is Bryan Keyt and my phone number is
312-807-4328 (o), 847-234-3448 (cell).

As requested by the June 30, 2008 letter, I will also submit a copy of
this response to Sonja Brooks-Woodard, Regional Hearing Clerk.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.
Thanks,

Bryan Keyt

Bryan E. Keyt | Bell, Boyd & Lloyd LLP

70 W. Madison St., Ste. 3100 I Chicago, IL 60602-4207
t. 312-807-4328 | £. 312-827-8110

bkeyt@bellboyd.com | www.bellboyd.com

The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged,
confidential, and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, any further disclosure or use, dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you think
that you have received this e-mail message in error, please delete it and
notify Bryan E. Keyt (bkeyt@bellboyd.com). If this message contains advice
with respect to a Federal tax matter, in accordance with the Treasury
Department's Circular 230 such advice is not intended or written to be used,
and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding any Federal tax penalties.



————— Original Message-----

From: Kenney.Thomas@epamail.epa.gov
[mailto:Kenney.Thomas@epamail.epa.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2008 9:27 AM

To: Whiting-Beale.Maria®epamail.epa.gov

Cc: Entzminger.James@epamail.epa.gov; Keyt, Bryan E.
Subject: ACH Food Companies - ADR

Ms. Whiting-Beale,

This is in response to Chief Administrative Law Judge Biro's letter
dated June 30, 2008 concerning ADR for the ACH Food Companies case. My
name is Thomas Kenney and my telephone number is (312)886-0708. ACH
Food Companies is the Respondent and the docket number for this case is
CERCLA-05-2008-0008; EPCRA-05-2008-0013 & MM-05-2008-0003. I represent
Region 5, U.S. EPA. The Complainant, Region 5, U.S. EPA, is willing to
accept ADR in this case. I attempted to contact counsel for Respondent,
Bryan Keyt, Bell, Boyd & Lloyd; but he appears to be out of the office.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this
e-mail.

Tom Kenney



